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February 1, 2022 

 
Board Chair & School Leader 
School Name 
School Address 
 
RE: Final Organizational Performance Ratings, School Year Ending June 2021 
 
Dear Board Chair and School Leader, 
 
As you know, preliminary Organizational Performance Framework results were provided to you 
on December 17, 2021.  These same results were provided to the State Public Charter School 
Authority (SPCSA) during the January 28, 2022 Board meeting for possible approval.  I’m 
pleased to inform you that the Authority accepted these results, thus finalizing your school’s 
Organizational Performance Framework ratings for the 2020 – 2021 school year.   
A copy of these results can be found attached to this letter.  Congratulations on earning a Meets 
the Standard rating! 
We appreciate your continuing efforts to help Nevada’s students achieve greater and greater 
academic and all-around performance to put them in a better position to do well in their lives.   
 
Sincerely, 

Mike Dang 
Manager  
Financial & Organizational Performance Frameworks
 


